Warrenville Elementary January 2024



Principal/Assistant Principal's Message

Dear Warrenville Families,

Happy New Year! I hope you were able to enjoy a wonderful holiday break with your family. At this point in the school year, we often see students take giant leaps in their learning. Please help us continue to see growth with our students by reading, writing, and practicing math facts at home. Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely, Charlene Heard, Principal Julie Yonn, Assistant Principal





Title I/School Improvement Council

If you would like to provide input to improve your child's school, please attend our Title I/School Improvement Council Meetings. Our next meeting is **February 29**, at 3:00 p.m.

This Month's Highlights

January

January 3– Teacher Workday

January 4– Students Return from Winter Break

January 10-Quarter 2 Report Cards

15– Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday

25–SIC & Winter Arts Festival

Upcoming Events

February

6- Quarter 3 Interim Reports

16- Weather Make-up Day

19-Presidents' Day

29– School Improvement Council Meeting @ 3:00



Schedule

7:30 am School begins

<u>Late bell rings</u>
2:30pm School ends

2023-2024 PTO Board

President: Perry Lowe

Vice President: Kayla Lemora

Secretary: Jesse Williams

Treasurer: Suzanne Hatchell



Email: warrenvillepto@gmail.com

Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/warrenvillepto/